## WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18TH JULY 2017

## Question

Does the States Employment Board intend to review the serious complaints policy; if so, when will this review be completed, and, if not, why not?

## Answer

The current Serious Concerns policy is due for revision in September this year as part of the regular review and refresh programme of States Human Resource policies.

The consultation process for this review has already begun and the revised draft is scheduled to be presented to the States Employment Board for review and approval at their meeting in October 2017.